

## Headquarters

501 Madison Avenue
USA - New York, NY 10022
Tel. +1-212-755 57 70
Fax +1-212-755 58 83

www.worldjewishcongress.org

Brussels Office

Rue de Stassart 84

B-1050 Brussels, Belgium

Tel. +32-(0)2-552 09 00

Fax +32-(0)2-552 09 11

e-mail: protocol@wjc.be

H.E. Mr. Boris Tadić President of the Republic of Serbia Andrićev venac 1 SR-11000 Belgrade

New York, September 19, 2007

Dear Mr. President,

We take the liberty of writing to you on a matter of grave concern.

We were dismayed to learn that a rally planned by the "Nacionalni Stroj" organization and scheduled to be held in Novi Sad on October 7 next has been given official permission to proceed. The extremist views and neo-Nazi activities of "Nacionalni Stroj" are well known, and certainly not in line with the principles of a democratic society which has at its core the respect and protection of its minorities.

We, as the representative organization of the Jewish communities world-wide, are very sensitive to the current phenomenon of growing anti-Semitism, racism and xenophobia in many regions throughout the world. The forces behind this worrying trend must not be given any room to spread their dangerous and hateful ideas.

We call upon you to join with others in condemnation of this proposed march, and to take whatever actions are necessary to ensure that "Nacionalni Stroj" does not continue its repugnant incitement.

With deepest respect, we remain

Yours sincerely,

Ronald S. Lauder

President

Michael Schneid

Michael Schneider Secretary General

cc: Aleksandar Necak, President of the Federation of Jewish Communities in Serbia